

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 16th September 2025

Wear Red Day for Show Racism the Red Card Non-Uniform Day – Friday, 17th October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,



CHANGE HEARTS. CHANGE MINDS. CHANGE LIVES.

We are excited to announce that this year we will be participating in the Wear Red Day for Show Racism the Red Card on Friday, 17th October. This will serve as a brilliant opportunity for our children to learn more about the charity and children are invited to wear as much (or as little!) red as possible.

As well as celebrating this important day, <u>SRtRC</u> will also be visiting on <u>Wednesday</u>, 22nd October to deliver a workshop for our Year Six pupils and training for our staff. An assembly for the whole school will follow in due course.

We look forward to seeing a sea of red on Friday, 17th October!

Yours faithfully,

J. Frances.

Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

